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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:23 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: tracking scooter crashes in the city

 

From: Peter Houk < xxxxxxxx @gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 8:52 PM 
To: Hess, Raymond < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Cespedes, Christopher < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; City of Ann Arbor 
Transportation Commission < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Subject: tracking scooter crashes in the city 
 

 
Hi Raymond and Transportation Commissioners.  I have noticed that scooter crashes are not being treated consistently 
in the monthly reporting of crashes in the Administrator's report.  For example, incident number 230023349 from June 
2, 2023, was included in the July Administrator's report in the pedestrian section.  The person seriously injured in 
the crash was on a scooter, not on foot.    
 
In another example, a scooter rider was killed in a crash on July 8th, but this crash is not listed in the Administrator's 
report with the other pedestrian and bicycle crashes from July. 
 
Can we agree on a convention for how the city will report crashes involving riders of scooters and other personal mobility 
vehicles?  Looking forward to hearing everyone's thoughts on how best to do this.  
 
Thanks 
 
Pete 
 
   

  This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


